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Attendance Stars for first week of term are 

KS1...2G/B with a wonderful 100%...                    

and KS2... 4T/A and 99.3%  

WOW!—WELL DONE  

KEEP UP THE GOOD 

 ATTENDANCE! 

Stars of the Week!  

  

1ST  Tia Bysouth 

1AS  Arleigh Rich 

1JF  Thomas Smith 

2G/B Isobel Hill 

2CA  Teddy D’Arcy 

2EL  Louisa Holland-Martin 

3DS  Daniel Murray 

3F/C Florence Hodgson 

3KO  Noah Peters 

4TA  Alex Fishlock 

4CF  Sophie Ladejo 

4LS  Harry Warner 

5CS  Georgia Hall 

5HR  Finn Kinsella 

5HT  Aysa Whiteley 

6JK  Ellis Hartopp 

6DP  Callum Wyatt 

6MB  Holly O’Brien 

Diary Dates ….Dinner Menu B 

Tuesday 7th November am—Selected children 

in the Sports Hall Athletics Event at The Deanes 

Tennis Centre. 

Thursday 9th November—Deadline for all 

entries for the Autumn Photography Compe-

tition. Judging to be held on this day. 

Thursday 9th November—SEND Coffee     

Morning—invitation only. 

Friday 10th November am—Year 6 Remem-

brance Assembly to Year 5 and Parents (letter 

with details to come). 

Date for you Diaries—PAGWPS’ Christmas 

Fair will be on Friday 1st December from 

3.30pm. More details will follow... 

Play Leader of the Week–Joshua Corrigan   

PAGWPS are now collecting donations for the 

Christmas Hampers. A letter with details has 

been emailed to parents and is on the website… 

This year’s Halloween Party raised a fantastic 

grand total of £936.32!! Thank you!! 



On Thursday 2nd November after school 

our Year 6 girls netball squad played in 

their first ever league match against 

Glebe. We were very proud of the effort 

that all of the girls displayed throughout 

the game. They showed excellent deter-

mination taking a very early lead in the 

first quarter by two goals. The girls then 

went on to score another 6 goals over 

the next three quarters ending up with 

an 8-4 win! We were extremely pleased 

by their sportsmanship and commit-

ment. Well done girls, fantastic result!  

Well done to Callum in Year 5 who came third in  

his first ever Regional trampolining competition 

in Cambridge! Callum, who first took up the 

sport just a year ago performed 2 routines to 

gain his bronze medal—a fantastic                       

acheievement! 

 

Year 5 have fun at Colne Valley Railway... 

Year 5 had a wonderful time at Colne Valley Railway recent-

ly being Victorians for the day. We watched a Punch and Ju-

dy show,  danced along to a traditional fairground organ, 

learnt about medicine in Victorian times, spent time being 

taught in a Victorian classroom and even went on a real 

steam train where we got to meet Queen Victoria herself! 

We all had lots of fun!  

 Before Half Term, 

Parents and Carers 

had a lovely time as 

they joined in with  

Reception’s Diwali           

celebrations.. 

Sainsburys School Games Update….    

Before half term saw the first of many different Intra-

house competitions but this week the Grove Wood Ta-

ble Tennis teams battled against each other in a very 

closely fought tournament to see who would represent 

the school at the County Table Tennis competition. Ra-

ther strangely, this year Grove Wood were the only 

school to enter the Table Tennis competition so we de-

cided to enter four teams to give 32 children the op-

portunity to rep-

resent their 

school and battle 

it out for a 

chance to go onto 

the county finals. 

All the children 

have been train-

ing hard over the 

last few weeks 

and have really shown a huge improvement which was 

clearly evident in the tournament. Well done everyone. 

However, there 

had to be a win-

ning boys and girls 

team. Therefore, a 

huge well done 

needs to go to Ben 

H, Lester W, Ellis 

H and Jamie L who 

won the Table 

Tennis Team com-

petition in the boys section. Joining them will be Olivia 

W, Amelia K, Darcy C and Jasmine L who won the girls 

section.  Next on the the Sainsburys School Games cal-

endar for Intra-house games will be Badminton . 
















